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Dear Valued Customer,

With continued inflationary pressures being experienced across a range of

input costs, Rockfon will be increasing prices in the U.S. & Canada on the

following products and systems effective March 1 2022, the increase will be

applied to all shipments on or after that date:

Rockfon Stone Wool Ceiling Products and Systems:  +12%

As always we thank you for your continued support and wish you a

successful 2022. 

Please contact Rockfon Customer Service or your local Rockfon

salesperson with any questions.
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4849 South Austin Avenue

Chicago, IL 60638

Tel: 800 323 7164

ROXUL USA Inc. and ROXUL Inc. ( d/b/a Rockfon in North America ) are both part of the ROCKWOOL Group and offer advanced

acoustic ceilings to create beautiful, comfortable spaces.
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